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Fall 2023 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

Once again, we offer you the opportunity to order Christmas evergreen blankets for the graves 

of loved ones for the winter season. 

 

These attractive balsam coverings will not be placed until the weather is sufficiently cold to 

preserve them normally in early December. Coverings usually remain until late February. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it in the enclosed envelope with your check made out 

to All Saints Cemetery. We urge you to order early due to the heavy volume of work involved 

in processing requests. Please return this form to the office no later than Friday December 18
th

.  

  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

  Gabriela Avila     Yoohwa Lee 

 

 
YOUR ORDER, TOGETHER WITH ANY DONATIONS, WILL HELP IN THE CONTINUING 

MAINTENANCE OF OUR HISTORIC CEMETERY  

 

Balsam covering for one grave …………………………..             $70_ 

 

Voluntary Donation ……………………………………….     _____ 

 

 Total Enclosed …………………………………………….    _____ 
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